
Mr. Hovde's Amazing Field Trip to Khalifa Museum in Omdurman



Letter from the Superintendent 

It was wonderful to hear from Ms. Bhuyan, our High School 
Social Studies teacher, this week regarding a group of 
students who traveled to meet with one of the countries’ 
well-known politicians, Mr. Sadiq al-Mahdi. Mr. al-Mahdi 
served two terms as the democratically elected Prime 
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on the recent history of the country as well as its current 
state of affairs.

During their visit Mr. al-Mahdi spoke on a range of topics 
and enthralled our students with an insider’s perception of 
Sudan, its triumphs and challenges. It is not too common 
for a group of students to have access with someone of Mr. 
al-Mahdi’s stature and from all accounts they were amazed 
by his in-depth understanding of politics in Sudan, and his 
ability to place current issues in Sudan within a historical 
context. Like most politicians, Mr. al-Mahdi was a 
wonderful speaker who managed to captivate his audience 
on a range of issues.

Beyond his impressive resume as a politician, people aware 
of Sudanese history will know that Mr. al-Mahdi is also the 



EVERYONE RAISED THEIR HAND!

Arabic Language at KAS
Grades 1 & 2 Arabic students are now 
experiencing a new setting for the 4th 
quarter. For two weeks now they have 
been working together as a team, and 
what we have noted throughout this 
experience is that we are now more 
prepared about what to expect from 

certain students… how to look at what they can produce in 
a different way…

Students’ attitudes towards the subject have also changed 






